
 

 

Ref. No.: IITM (JP)-IPU/Notice/2023/1461                                                          Date: 05-01-2023 

Notice No: 1461  

VISIT TO SEBI- For Students of FINSHARK Society 

Institute of Innovation in Technology & Management, Janakpuri is going to organise 

Visit to Securities Exchange Board of India (SEBI) on January 16, 2023.  

All the student of “Finshark Society” are hereby advised strictly to report directly to 

Securities Exchange Board of India (SEBI), Kidwai Nagar, New Delhi in formal 

dress along with Photo Id Proof latest by 11:15am on the scheduled date. 

Session timing : 11:30 am to 12:30 pm  

Date     : 16th January, 2023 (Monday).  

Venue   : Securities Exchange Board of India (SEBI), Kidwai Nagar, New Delhi 

 

Note:  

1. Students must carry their ID card 

2. Formally dressed 

3. Wearing mask is mandatory  

4. Double dose of vaccination is required (must carry proof of the same) 

5. Cold and cough infected individuals will not be allowed  

 
Dr Preksha Dassani  

(Faculty Coordinator) 

 

 

(Director)  
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